
VEHICLE FREE DAY IN MDU CAMPUS 
 

 
 

As all of you are aware the growing levels of pollution of all types is posing 

grave threat to our health. The deteriorating health conditions are bound to 

adversely affect the entire society. The University fraternity is committed to bring 

down the pollution levels by every possible effort. 
 

All our esteemed brethren are cordially requested to not to use vehicles to 

reach on the campus on 9thOctober 2015. It is a fervent appeal from all to come 

over by riding bikes or walking down to the place as a commitment to lessen the 

pollution and show awareness towards societal health. 
 

Please do not drive that day on the campus. Nevertheless, in case of 

inevitable circumstances you feel compelled to drive, please park your vehicles in 

space near gate no. 2. If you happen to enter from old V-C Office gate (No. 3) then 

you may park vehicles at Faculty House. 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                           S.P. Vats 
(Registrar) 


